
http://www.essex-security.com/ 
Please visit our website and provide us your 
valuable suggestions and feedback for 
improvements. You can email us your 
feedback on info@essex-security.com. 
 

Welcome to February 2017 Newsletter 

Although February is a month of 

cold and clumsy weather but there 

has been no respite at ESS with 

business as busy as ever! 

In this newsletter, we have news 

about ESS winning one new 

contract. There is also good news 

from one existing contract in the 

news.  
 

In this newsletter, we have important 

information for employees regarding 

the procedures for starting and ending 

their shift. 

Essex Security Solutions ltd is 

expanding their operations to the 

North and opening new office in North 

in June. 

 

 Our Vision                                                           Director- M Ali Qaiser 

 
We have vision to open training Centre to provide in house training to become a security guards. We 

are working to expand our operation all over North in England as well as South east. We are planning to 

open our new office in North in near future. We will invest funding on staff in future to keep them 

trained and up to date to current fast paced industry.  

We have won new contracts to provide Man Guarding to Burger King Gravesend and Burger King 

Chatham. I would like to congratulate our compliance and Operations team for this success. 

News Updates from Compliance and Operations team- Mudassar Ali 

 
We are working on upcoming audit for ISO 9001- 2012 which will be by the end of month of February. 

We are also working on transition from ISO 9001-2012 to ISO 9001-2015. ESS has also recently applied 

for Construction line membership which is in progress. This will be very important and will open 

construction industry doors on us. We have recently conducted our client surveys and carried out 

internal audits by external auditors. We achieved 90% results. 
 

 

 

 
Employee of the Quarter: 
Essex security solutions ltd will be having an award of Employee of the quarter. We are more then pleased 

to announce our very first employee of the quarter , Mr Abdi Rehman Said. Mr Abdi has gained much 

praise from Burger King Lewisham and Manager of BK have requested to ESS management for Abdi on 

many occassions. Workman ship of Abdi Rehman has left longer lasting impressions on store management  

Employee of the quarter will be awarded with gift voucher of £30. 

 

Burger King Gravesend and Burger King Chatham are two new 

sites starting in March 2017. 

 

 

                    
ESSEX SECURITY SOLUTIONS LTD 

 

 

Please note our opening times are 

Monday till Thursday 10:00 – 18:00 

You can reach to control 24 hrs on 

Tel: 020 348 92230 
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